
Visit with Quebec Childcare Association

Over April 4 - 5, the CCCM hosted a visit with representatives of the Quebec Childcare
Association. Louis Senécal (CEO) and Marie-Claude Lemieux (Public Affairs and Government
Relations) visited Winnipeg to present two public forums (one in English, one in French), to
meet with NDP MLAs and Manitoba Early Learning and Childcare and to do lots of media work.
To read about their visit in the Winnipeg Free Press, read here . Click here to learn  about the 
Asssociation qu&eacute;be&ccedil;oise des centres de la petite enfance (AQCPE)
, and their recent Commission celebrating 20 years of innovative childcare policy.
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http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/investment-in-child-care-pays-big-dividends-later-quebec-expert-contends-418595773.html
https://www.aqcpe.com/

